LOPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
29th October, 1920.

Dear Sirs,
. I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th instant
enclosing plans of the midship section and profile of the

ex-German steamer "PATMOS", and have to thank you for your

attention in this matter.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
LEITH.



